

LOOK HOW HELPFUL WE ARE, WE'VE HAD SUCH FUN DECORATING THE TREE!

Dear parents and carers,

Ho, Ho, Ho to all of our parents and carers. We have a fun filled month for you and your children. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas from everyone here at Sunny Days!

Our Christmas Party was a huge success!

Thank you to everyone who came to the party, we have received such lovely feedback from all of you. We are extremely happy that the children enjoyed themselves so much, and that we had a visit from Father Christmas too!

Parents Event Thursday 8th December 5.30-7.30pm

We will be holding a very informal parents event where we invite you to come along for a Mince pie and see your child's Learning Journal. We would love to see you here.

Christmas Jumper Day!

The last day of funding, Friday 16th is Christmas jumper day, the more festive the better!



Story and Rhyme of the Month

Our rhymes are "When Santa got stuck up the Chimney" and "Christmas Pudding".

Our story in Poppies is "Jingle Bell Baby" and in Tulips it is 'Little Reindeer Saves Christmas', these link well with winter and Christmas.



Lickhill Road Newsletter, December 2016

Follow us on Facebook!

Christmas Dates for your Calendar

Funding ends – 16th Dec Last day open – 23rd Dec Open – 3rd January 17 Funding begins – 9th Jan

Happy Birthday!!!



Mia 2nd Ewan 11th Marissa 12th Justin 28th



Christmas Lunch

Will be on Tuesday 13th
December – we will be
enjoying a traditional Christmas
Dinner with all the trimmings!
Thanks to Karen!